


impose demerit points to drivers,
impound these private vehicles,
ban the Uber app via the Telcos, and
close Uber’s Brisbane office

in order to correct what is an unfair and unlawful operation.
 
I urge your Government to act on these concerns and enforce the law.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
 
Shane Taylor
Taxi Owner and Proprietor




